
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 October 2006 

21. ZONE 5 COMMUNITY BOARDS’ FORUM 
 
 Further to a report from the Community Secretary, the Board resolved to approve the attendance of 

members at the Zone 5 Community Boards’ Forum to be held in Methven on Saturday 7 October 
2006. 

 
 


